
 
 

   

 

Monday 7th October 2024 

 

 

Parent/Carer Coffee Craft Mornings 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Due to the previous success of our Parent/Carer Coffee Craft Mornings we are 
delighted to announce this will be starting again from next Tuesday 8th October from 
8.45am - 9.30am in our Expressive Arts room. It will run every week. 

This is a great opportunity to come together in a relaxed friendly environment to learn 
new skills and to create resources to enhance the children’s learning. During the 
sessions there will be time to discuss any questions you may have and seek further 
advice where required. 

Tea/coffee and biscuits will be provided. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

Begbrook Team 


